
TOWN OF NORTH HAMPTON, NEW HAMPSHIRE 
CONSERVATION COMMISSION 

 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE OF  MEETING 
 
 

 Some members of the Conservation Commission will attend a public Select 
Board meeting on Tuesday, December 30, 2014 at 2:00PM at the Hampton Rod 
& Gun Club, on Atlantic Avenue. There may be a quorum of Conservation 
Commission members at that site walk, thereby constituting a public meeting of 
the Commission pursuant to RSA 91A.  
 
 There will be no invited public comment to the Conservation Commission 
if it has a quorum.  
 


